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Chairman Frank W. Berry, commissioner of the Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental 
Disabilities (DBHDD) called the February 18, 2015 meeting of the Behavioral Health Coordinating Council 
Executive Committee (BHCC) to order at approximately 10:00 a.m.  
 
Council members in attendance were:   
Commissioner Frank Berry (DBHDD), Commissioner Clyde Reese (DCH), and Commissioner Homer Bryson 
(DOC). 
 
The agenda included: approval of the Executive Committee 2015 meeting schedule;  request  for 
nominations for the executive committee secretary; updates on the Interagency Director’s Team (Matt 
Yancey), Transition Care Collaborative (Dr. Terri Timberlake) and a DBHDD update from Commissioner 
Berry. 
 
The executive committee took the following action:  

 
• Approval of the 2015 meeting schedule 

The 2015 BHCC Executive Committee meeting schedule was unanimously approved. 
Commissioner Berry requested a motion to approve the 2015 BHCC Executive Committee 
meeting schedule. Reese made a motion to approve and Bryson seconded the motion.   
 

The February 18, 2015 Behavioral Health Coordinating Council Executive Committee meeting was 
unanimously adjourned at 10:55a.m. 


